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Trelew, February 14th, 2013
NOTA NQ005/13.-

To Whom it May Concern

Prof. Ockie Bosch was selected by my Faculty to give Seminars and Conferences in Trelew and

also in Ushuaia, about Learning Laboratory for Managing Complex Issues, and another about Tourism

and Poverty Alleviation (Resolution Number 1065/11 OFCE).

He is one of the leading system thinkers of the world, member of the International Academy for

Cybernetic and Systems Sciences and Vice president International Society for the Systems Sciences. Their

works in the fields of Education and Communication of the System Thinking are much known. Also, he

contributes to development of Systems Oesign and Complexity Management.

His collaboration with this Faculty is very appreciated for the academic local body, and it

expected to continue their participation in the future.

Sincerely Yours.


